

July 27, 2026 EYHA Mavericks Board Meeting



Attendance	President-Brian Terrell VP-Ryan Utt Director-Jeremy Ross Travel Coordinator-Steven Crawmer Fundraising Coordinator-Kelli Ensman Jersey Coordinator-Nikki Yoder Jr Jersey Coordinator- Beth Telander Assistant Hockey Director- Mark Syvret MAVS-Jim Schwinne and Joey Recktenwald Treasurer- Howard Rudolph Secretary-Maddie Hamilton Select Coordinator-Sue Lemmon Scheduler/Reg-Jodie Robinson Social Media Coordinator-Tony Walker Volunteer Coordinator-Allison Krepop	
Brian Terrell, President	• Next meeting 8/25, 6:30 •	
Ryan, VP	• Absent	
Maddie, Secretary	• Brian Approves Minutes • Mavs Day ○ HS Division canceled ○ 5 8U/0U teams, 4 12U teams, 4 14U teams ○ Volunteer sign up for Refing, Doors, and clock will go out ○ Kelli has parking spots and CBJ stuff for raffle ○ Jill will email updates on • First Aid in-person certs 7/28 ○ Talking with Taylor about blood bag/first aid kit options	
Jeremy Ross, Director of Hockey Operations Mark Syvret, Asst Director	• Summer camps stayed low numbers ○ Might do a few one-off camps next summer	
Howard, Treasurer	• About \$400K in bank ○ waiting on ice bills • Summer Camps ended up coming in the black • Requiring budgets from managers by mid August ○ There seems to be confusion on some of the budget issues	
Joey, MAVS Rep	• Need billets ○ About 10+ ○ We will give them a table at Mav's Day • Helmet stickers should arrive before Mav's Day • Talked with Egelhoff about having orders ready before Mav's Day ○ Waiting for NHL to drop hoodie designs to finalize Mav's hoodie design for	

	the season • Would like to share his social media contact's info for game photos
Jodie Scheduler/ Registrar	• Still no Sept ice yet ◦ Joey says JR said Chiller Ice will not be scheduled until Blue Jackets schedule is out • USA Hockey portal is open ◦ Vetting certs
Steven, Travel Coordinator	• Meeting with Mark soon to go over how to help
Sue, Select Coordinator	• Absent
Tony, Social Media Coordinator	• Now has access to all accounts ◦ Will start posting • Will talk to managers about team liaisons
Allison, Volunteer Coordinator	• Howard got her in contact with photographer ◦ Waiting on ice time
Nikki and Beth, Jersey/Spirit Wear Co-Coord	• Warm-ups delivered ◦ One pair was too small ◦ JOG fixed the issue • Player packs have all been picked up, except Haberthy ◦ They will reach out to the Coach & Manager • Re-used practice jerseys have been dropped with Egelhoff • Uniform timing ◦ Expecting game jerseys before Mav's Day ◦ There have been delays due to team store refunds • When rink 2 melted it ruined 1 team box ◦ Everything was in plastic and seems to be okay • EYHA closet has been cleaned out • Still 2 boxes of socks ◦ Going to offer them to select and younger teams • When will we replace the lock ◦ Brian will attempt changing code • Joey ordered large and small bars and stars helmet stickers, number plates ◦ Kelli ordered sponsor stickers • Waiting on the invoices to give to Howard for everything ◦ Bills might change, will reach out to families
Kelli Fundraising Coordinator	• New Shutout Sponsor, Arenstein & Andersen, LPA ◦ We are making a practice jersey to thank the shutout sponsors • Working on the one cause for Auction & Raffles coming up ◦ Needs help picking up auction items ◦ There will be team baskets again for the auction • Wants to make sure all teams are participating in fundraising • Needs #'s for helmet stickers

	○ Nikki will supply
--	---

New Business: Nick Orioli

- Asking for more board support
 - Typically have 6 teams that train every year
 - No teams have signed up yet
 - Didn't get to talk at the coach's summit
- Goal is to have teams come in once a month
 - Brian will discuss with coaches
 - \$175/month for one session
 - Open to suggestions for working up more business